1957, Jan. 23.

Dr. E. P, Henderson,
U. S. National Museunm,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Dr. flenderson:
After malling vou a letter today on a meteorite from
xaufman. Texas, I find I did have in an old file a translation

of the article therein referred to in Comptes Rendus, Vol. 118,
p 1418, 1894. 1

I am enclosing my copy of the translation of this
article. Please be sure to roturn this to me eventually.

Yours sincerely,



